NEWS

KA MAKANA ALI'l TACO BELL GRAND OPENING

A new Taco Bell located in Ka Makana Ali’'i (91-5431 Kapolei Parkway) celebrated its grand opening on
September 8, 2021. This new construction restaurant features the latest technology including digital menu
boards and convenient kiosk ordering stations. Take-out orders inside the restaurant are available daily from 7
am to 10 pm and drive thru ordering is available from 7 am to midnight. Skip the line by placing orders online at
tacobell.com or via the Taco Bell mobile app and don’t forget to sign up for Taco Bell rewards so you earn points
on purchases. Come out to the leeward side for dining and shopping at Ka Makana Ali’i. It’'ll be worth the visit!




